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Summary

Linda ● Rectory volunteers - Cathy has three volunteers working Monday, Tuesday, and Friday,
along with Ryan helping this summer.

● Bible Study is on hold for the summer.
● New Archivist - Dave Redle

Dave ● CYO Sports registration is now open for Fall sports

Sue ● emHC - no report
● WSCC - no report
● GSHS/ Parish Garden - no report

Barb ●

Patrick ●

Ana ● Academy: Brickfstreet Jazzfest was on June 29th. It was a great night. As of 7/11th, no
final figures yet but I’m sure there should be some now although I haven’t received it.

○ Mr. Mason is thinking of starting classes in September and hopes to add more
dance and visual arts for both kids and adults. More information to follow.

○ Mr. Mason was asked to perform with the procession for the Parish Festival,
unfortunately it’s too short notice. We’re thinking of how we can include the school
band with the Parish Festival in the future, an example would be to add this event
to the Band curriculum.

● SAC: No report. Ed Choice Scholarship passed and will be utilized at school. Father
Valencheck and Mr. Rohr sent an email to everyone in the school community about how
this affects each family. Families were supposed to respond to a survey on where their
families fall within the chart on qualifying for this scholarship. That survey was due on
Wednesday, July 26th.

Will ● HASA
○ Faith and Catholic culture committee kicking off the new school year. Continue

Park/Play/Pray activities and planning quarterly Saint celebrations.
○ HASA partnering with Our Lady’s Hands to bring back baby Jesus blessing on Dec

16/17
○ Backpack blessing planned for Sunday, August 20th 9am mass. Families are

encouraged to come with backpacks before heading over to Open House at the
school.

● Scouts: Starting up in September for Cub Scouts. Boy scouts finished summer camp.4
boys closing in on Eagle Scout in the next year. Planning to perform clean-up for festival

● Prayer Warriors: Planning to add an insert in bulletin to let people know that group is a
viable active apostolate in the parish and encourage new members to join



Terry ●

Chris ●

Jim ● No report

Hannah Marketing
· New Family Picnic is Thursday, August 17th
· Welcome Back Coffee for Families is Monday, August 28th
· Grandparents Day is Thursday, September 7th
· August BrickLot Bulletin will be emailed to all families before school starts
· 2024 Spectacular co-chairs are Missy Knauer and Zora Brdarski
· Please send photos of the new members for the Parish Council website update

Parish Council Email
· The email isn’t working; I emailed Milissa Smith; no response yet

Susan ● Women of St. Sebastian: no new leader selected. Summer activities continue (Pray and Play,
Open Swim)

● Lectors responded to Mass times question.
● Votives responded to Mass times question.
● Girl Scouts: No report.
● Ushers: No report.

St. Sebastian, Pray for Us!🙏


